
  

KEY DATES ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 Term 4 - Week 3 
Thursday 20th October 
School Concert  
 
Term 4 - Week 4 
Tuesday 25th October 
Personal Development  
(Years 5-6) 
Wednesday 26th October 
Personal Development  
(Year 4) 
Friday 28th October 
Walk to School Day  

Term 4 - Week 5 
Swimming Starts - please 
check class communication 
for dates and times for your 
child 
Tuesday 1st November 
Personal Development  
(Years 5-6) 
Wednesday 2nd November 
Personal Development  
(Year 4) 
Thursday 3rd November 
Cudgee Wildlife Park 
Excursion 
(Foundation students) 
 
Term 4 - Week 6 
Swimming - please 
check class communication 
for dates and times for your 
child 
Thursday 10th November 
Werribee Zoo Excursion 
(Year 1 + Year 2) 
 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 

Whole School Assembly 
Congratulations Eli on your assembly 

presentation last week. Eli was passionate 

and enthusiastic towards the assembly 

organisation, and this showed in his 

confident delivery. Well done, Eli! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Concert 
Congratulations to all our students for their 
efforts in learning and practicing their 
dances for our school concert on Thursday 
night. 
Reminders: 
Gold coin donation for entry 
Parents’ Club raffle tickets available 
Bring along a plate of supper to share 
 
Date: Thursday 20th October 
Where: Warrnambool Secondary College 
Arrival time: Students arrive at 6.30 pm 
Concert Time: 7.00 – 8.15 
Raffle drawn: 8.15 
Supper: 8.20 – 8.45 

 

 
 

Values Award 
Our “Values Award’ is presented to a 

student who has been modelling our school 

values. It is selected by a student leader 

and last week’s award was presented to 

Lachlan for his efforts in umpiring many 

games of football at recess and lunch. His 

umpiring has made a difference to the way 

the game is being played. Well done, 

Lachlan! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our “Melo Award’ is presented to a 
student who models our school values and 
as result often helps others around them. 
Today’s Melo Award is presented to Chiara 
for showing kindness to a student who was 
alone and for collecting a series of play 
equipment that was unclaimed. Well done, 
Chiara! 
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Dimboola Agricultural Show 
Congratulations to Olivia (Year 6) on her 
success at showing her birds at the Dimboola 
Show. Olivia won awards in the following 
categories: Best Soft Feather Large, Best Swift 
Feather Bantam, Best Hard Feather and Best 
Cross Breed. She also was awarded Best in 
Show. Olivia is very passionate about her birds, 
and this was a tremendous accolade for her 
hard work and dedication towards her hobby. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Ten-Pin Bowling Success 
Congratulations to Bree and Talia for their 
success at the recent Len Kenshole Memorial 
Classic. Bree came first and Talia came third in 
this very prestigious event. The twins have 
been bowling for only 7 months. Well done 
girls! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Walk to School Day 
Next week (week 4), all students are invited to 
participate in ‘Walk to School Day’ on Friday 
28th October. Students will walk from the 
Recreation Reserve, leaving at 8.45, and walk 
to school. It is only walking (no bikes or 
scooters). If you are dropped off earlier at 
school, you will walk with staff from school to 
the Recreation Reserve. Parents’ Club will 
provide some fresh fruit platters for students 
when they return. Students are advised to 
have breakfast as usual and have some fruit as 
an additional snack. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Swimming Lessons 
Swimming lessons commence for all 
students in week five. Please look closely at 
class communication for when your children 
are swimming. It varies for different classes 
in times and dates. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cudgee Wildlife Park 
Foundation students will visit Cudgee 
Wildlife Park on Thursday 3rd November. 
Students will depart school at 11.30 and 
travel by bus to the park. They will 
participate in an organised tour that goes 
from 12.00 – 01.30 pm. This will be followed 
by lunch and a brief period to re-visit some 
of their favourite animals before returning 
to school at around 3.00 pm. 
This will be followed by some activities at 
school before enjoying a BBQ as part of the 
camping program. Students will be able to 
be collected from school at 7.00 pm.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Werribee Zoo Excursion 
Year 1 and Year 2 students will participate in 
an excursion to the Werribee Zoo on 
Thursday 10th November.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Students of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ANIMALS WANTED 
Warrnambool Agricultural Society is 
looking for animals for their animal 
nursery on the 29th of October 2022. 
Animals wanted include but not 
limited to: Calves, lambs, alpacas, 
pigs, puppies, kittens, etc. 
If you think you can help us out, 
please contact Keelie Sheppard. 
 Ph. 0474 477 842 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Cows Create Careers 
We were very proud of our Year 5-6 
students on their participation in this 
year’s “Cows Create Careers’ projects. 
Allansford was awarded the overall 
school winning team. Well done! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


